Dear Sophomore Class Parents,

We are pleased to invite you to a Q&A session with our College Counselor, Ms. Carolyn Blair, on **Wednesday, March 26, 2025, at 6:00 PM** in the school library. This session takes place right after spring break, so we encourage you to mark your calendar for this important event.

Ms. Blair brings extensive experience in college counseling and will provide valuable insights into the college admissions process, trends, and available resources. This session will give you the opportunity to:

- Gain a deeper understanding of the college admissions process at CHS
- Learn about the resources and support available to students as they plan for college
- Ask questions about your child's academic journey and college preparation

We strongly believe that parental involvement is key to a student's academic success, and this meeting is a great opportunity to engage with Ms. Blair and stay informed about your child's college planning.

Please RSVP by March 14, 2025, <u>using this form to confirm your attendance</u>. We also encourage you to submit any questions in the form, and we will share them with Ms. Blair before the meeting.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Warm regards, Kris and Jane Sophomore Parent Connections Coordinators